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UberX Begins Service at Salt Lake City International Airport 

 

Salt Lake City – Transportation network company UberX is now legally operational and serving ground 

transportation customers at Salt Lake City International Airport. UberX joins Lyft as the two  

transportation network companies (TNCs) that have registered with the State of Utah and have been 

permitted by the Airport as part of a one-year pilot program. Designated pick-up areas for TNCs are 

located across from baggage claims of both terminals. 

 

“Salt Lake City International is proud to be one of the few airports that provide legal operations for 

transportation network companies, as one of a wide array of options for our passengers,” said Executive 

Director Maureen Riley. “The addition of UberX furthers our goal to provide the best customer service 

possible.” 

"We are thrilled to add Salt Lake City International to the growing list of airports that have embraced 

ridesharing services like UberX,” said Eric Schroeder, Uber Utah General Manager.  “Thanks to the 

leadership of the Salt Lake City Department of Airports and the Salt Lake City Airport Board, travelers 

from all over the world will now have the choice of requesting a safe, reliable and affordable ride with 

uberX when they land in the Beehive State." 
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